
BID RESULTS 
 

City of Cupertino Project # 2017-10 

Storm Drain Improvements-Foothill Blvd and Cupertino Rd-REBID 

Bid opening July 6, 2017 

 

The City of Cupertino did not receive any bids. 

 

Per California Public Contract Code Section 22038(2)(c), the City of Cupertino subsequently negotiated 
directly with Con-Quest Contractors Inc. and arrived at a cost of $1,089,715 for the project work. 

 

 


